
                                                                                  

 
 

 

 

Missing 13-Year-Old Found Dead 

 

On Tuesday afternoon, May 10, 2022, around 2:54 PM officers from the Beaverton Police 

Department responded to Westside Linear Park near the intersection of SW Barrows Rd. 

and SW Horizon Blvd. on the report of suspicious circumstances. There, officers located 

the body of 13-year-old Milana Li in a small stream. She was deceased. Li’s mother had 

reported Li missing around 1:12 PM yesterday, May 09, 2022. 

 

The circumstances surrounding Li’s death are suspicious. This is an ongoing investigation. 

Beaverton Police Detectives are investigating this case. We are asking anyone with 

information to please call Detective Cindy Herring at 503-526-2280. 
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Officer Matt Henderson 

Public Information Officer 

(503) 969-6502 

Released: May 10, 2022  

Case No: 22-1300770  
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